EASTER FAIR

friendsofdroxfordschool@gmail.com

TIME: 3.30-5PM

(AFTER SCHOOL)

28 MARCH| FREE | FUN GAMES
2024 ENTRY | & STALLS

BOOKING LINK EXDS



https://forms.gle/RWm3xZhidEeMze699

F¥XDS EASTER FAIR

Friends of Droxford Junior School

We are getting ready for the Easter Fair on Thursday 28 March which runs after school
from 3:30pm to 5pm. This is the last day of term before the Easter holidays. The Fair will
be run by the children and it allows them to be really creative in planning and running
their own fundraising stalls!

Children can volunteer to run a stall or game. They may want to use the theme of Easter
e.g. to sell spring plants, homemade sweets, Easter cards/decorations or run games such
as ‘Find the Easter Chick’, ‘Count the Easter Eggs’, ‘Hook an Easter Bunny’ or other games
that they think will be popular.

FODS will give each stall a 'float' (4 in small change to start you off). To make this easy
can we ask that you charge at your stall in 20p's or 50p's. Remember a pot for takings.

If you are selling something, consider what you are selling (NO NUT BASED PRODUCTS
PLEASE) and prices. If it is a game, consider entry prices and prizes. There is the practical
side of getting things to school so keep it simple.

Jarbola - The children will have the opportunity to buy a jar from the Jarbola stall at the
Easter Fair. This is a good opportunity to reuse any of those plastic toys hanging around
in bedrooms and / or put in an interesting surprise or two for the lucky winner. Sweets
must be pre-wrapped and remember no nut products, including jars used (which must be
thoroughly cleaned). Children can bring them in now and they will be stored in a safe
place. The Learning Base with the most filled jars brought in by Tuesday 26th March will
win a class prize!

If your child would like to run a stall or game, please complete this Stall Booking Link by
Thursday 21 March. You should automatically receive a confirmation email when the
form is successfully submitted. FODS and/or Ms Barnett will direct stallholders to your
stall on the day of the fair when you arrive.

Parents of stallholders can come at 3:00pm to help their child set up and stay at the end
to clear up at 5pm. All stalls need an adult to supervise and help pack up after.

There will be no register taken at the end of the fair. Please ensure that children are
made aware of their end of school travel arrangements - either going home as normal,
staying on with a parent, or taking the bus home at 3:30pm.

The Easter Fair is open to all; parents, grandparents, siblings and friends are all warmly
invited. We are looking forward to another successful event this year and hope to have
your support!
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